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I support HB 3190A. Historic preservation is an economic engine to help our 

neighborhoods and cities thrive and be livable and successful. Please consider 

passing this bill.  

 

As an advocate for historic preservation in Oregon for greater than 25 years, I’ve 

seen this incentive work thousands of times to reignite cities, towns and 

neighborhoods. It’s a tool we should not turn our back on.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Alexander Krach 


